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BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON 

 
 
In the Matter of Amending the Fee Schedule for 
Columbia County Community Justice Adult Division  

           NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(PUBLICATION) 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

 
1. Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing 

on Wednesday, September 10, 2025, at or after 10:00 a.m., in a hybrid meeting from the 
John Gumm Building and Civic Center, 251 St. Helens Street, St. Helens, Oregon.  Web 
Meeting Information: visit www.columbiacountyor.gov/meetings. 
 

2. The purpose of the hearing is to consider the proposed fee increase for Columbia County 
Community Justice, Adult Division. 
 

3. The proposed Fee Summary is available for review at the following web address. 
https://www.columbiacountyor.gov/departments/BoardofCommissionersOffice/Hearings, 
and available for review at the Board of County Commissioners’ Office at 251 St. Helens 
Street, Suite 203, St. Helens, Oregon 97051.  

 
4. Comments may be submitted in person to the Board of County Commissioners’ Office, 251 

St. Helens Street, mailed to the Board of Commissioners at 230 Strand Street, St. Helens, 
Oregon 97051, or by email to Jacyn Normine at jacyn.normine@columbiacountyor.gov 
prior to September 9, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.   

 
5. Columbia County does not discriminate based on disability and will provide reasonable 

accommodations in accordance with the County’s ADA Policy. To request accommodations 
or to review the County’s ADA Policy, please get in touch with the Board of Commissioners' 
office at (503) 397-4322. 
 

6. For additional information about the proposed fees, please get in touch with Community 
Justice Director, Larry Evenson at larry.evenson@columbiacountyor.gov 

 
 DATED this 28th day of August 2025. 
 
 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON 
s/ Jacyn Normine, Administrator 
Board of County Commissioners’ Office 

 
   

      
Spotlight News: Please publish in your September 5, 2025, edition.  
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